Executive Committee
of the
Graduate Faculty Council

MINUTES
January 4, 2006

Whetten Graduate Center -- Giolas Conference Room
3:00 P.M.

A joint meeting of the GFC Executive Committee and the Research Advisory Council was held for the
purpose of discussing the following draft documents:

University of Connecticut Ethics Statement (revised 8/05)
Code of Conduct: University of Connecticut (Draft I11 - December 19, 2005)

Mike Walker and Rachel Rubin from the Office of Audit, Compliance, and Ethics and Provost Peter
Nicholls were present to speak about the draft documents and they responded to questions.

Those in attendance included: G. Anderson, L. Aultman-Hall, M. Boyer, J. DeWolf, P. Gould,

J. Henkel, R. Henning, A. Hiskes, I. Krisst, L. Lafleur, P. Nicholls,
E. Pagoulatos, T. Peters, K. Reifsnider, H. Reiter, R. Rubin,
E. Smith, L. Strausbaugh, K. M. Walker, and C. Welt

Respectfully submitted,

Thomas B. Peters
Program Director



